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Associate Appreciation Committee Meeting Minutes 

June 14, 2024 

Freedom Plaza Club Room 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 1 pm by Acting Chairperson Judy Schmidt. 
 
Members present: 
Helen Halm; Doug Heym, RAC Liaison; Eileen Johnson, Treasurer; Kathy Mahoney; Bobbie 
O’Neill; Judy Schmidt, Secretary and Diane Turcotte 
 
Absent: Judi Allen 
 
The roll call confirmed a Quorum. 
 
Opening Remarks: 

The new committee members whose terms will commence on July 1, 2024 are 
Susan Scott and Don Vore.  In addition to the letter telling them that they are “on 
the committee”, they received copies of the Mission Statement from the RAC 
Committee Handbook, the 2024 calendar, the tasks list and the list of committee 
members. 

Present members were asked to check that their information is correct on the 
new list of committee members. 

It was suggested that when a new updated edition of the Tri-fold is created after 
the July meeting, that 2024-2025 be listed on the front instead of just one year as 
has been the case on recent editions. 

Secretary’s Report:  Minutes for the May 2024 were approved by email and forwarded to 
Veanna Cape.  They are posted on the Racrep.org website. 
  
Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer’s report was given by Eileen Johnson and the balance as 
of June 14, 2024 is $56,304.  At the end of each month committee members receive an 
updated treasurer’s report.  At mid-month a completely new report will not be generated.  
Instead we will note the previous month’s balance and how much was collected since 
then. 
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Unfinished Business:  
An updated Tasks List was distributed.  Items added since the May meeting are in italics. 
 
The letter to be included in the financial statement for those residents who live in 
Plaza West, The Inn, FPAL, and the Arbors will be finalized after the new committee 
officers are in place. 
 
New Business:  
The July collection table will take place on July 3, 2024 from 9:30 AM – 12 Noon.  Kathy 
Mahoney, Helen Halm and Bobbie O’Neill will staff the table. 
 
Doug Heym distributed packets for new residents that moved in recently. 
 
Acting chairman, Judy Schmidt adjourned the meeting at 1:55 PM. 
 
The next meeting will be Friday, July 12, 2024 at 1:00 pm in the Club Room.  New officers for 
2024-2025 will be elected at that time. 
  
Respectfully submitted with help from Eileen Johnson 
 
Judy Schmidt, Secretary 


